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September 29, 2016
Texas: The Austin NAPNAP Chapter

c/o Ms. Loa Borchert, President

Dell Children's Medical Center

Pediatric Specialty Services

1301 Barbara Jordan Boulevard, Suite 301

Austin, TX  78723
Re:  Friends of McCallum Students

Dear Ms. Borchert,

Thank you for TANC’s generous donation to McCallum High School PTSA in support of Friends of McCallum Students in the amount of $269.  TANC’s gift is very helpful in supporting students and families who are experiencing financial and other hardships and have limited resources, many of whom are in crisis situations.  Funds are used to purchase Cap Metro bus passes, grocery cards, nutritious snacks and other items requested by students and families in need.  Your donation will be allocated to FMS’s emergency financial assistance fund to assist families across the McCallum vertical team.  Because McCallum High School PTSA is a 501(c)(3) organization, your donation is fully tax-deductible.  

We appreciate your kindness and willingness to assist McCallum students and the middle and elementary schools that feed into McCallum in being successful in school and in life.  We will be adding TANC to the list of our business and community donors on the FMS website at https://mccallumhs.com/programs/parents/ptsa/friends-of-mccallum-students/.  Your gift will be put to good use.

With gratitude,

Stephanie Savage

Chair, Friends of McCallum Students

